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Subject

Whitney Kizer/R8/USEPA/US@EPA

Fw: ChemStation of Denver - Docket No.
FIFRA-08-2008-0025 - Acceptance of Offer of ADR

Needs to be printed and file in docket and system. Thank you

Dina S rtomis

Paralegal/Regional Hearing Clerk
U.S. EPA - Region 8

1595 Wynkoop Street

Denver, CO 80202-1129
303-312-6765 - Telephone
303-312-6859 - Fax
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Subject

artemis.tina@epa.gov

Fw: ChemStation of Denver - Docket No.
FIFRA-08-2008-0025 - Acceptance of Offer of ADR

----- Forwarded by Maria Whiting-Beale/DC/USEPA/US on 10/06/2008 07:14 AM -——

"Axtell, Stephen”

<Stephen.Axtell@thompsonhi To
ne.com>
cc
10/03/2008 04:10 PM )
Subject

Dear Ms. Whiting-Beale -

Maria Whiting-Beale/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

ChemStation of Denver - Docket No. FIFRA-08-2008-0025 -
Acceptance of Offer of ADR

| represent ChemStation of Denver in the above-referenced matter. In a letter dated September 19,
2008, Chief Judge Biro offered that my client and US EPA may wish to take advantage of ADR
offered by the Office of ALJs in an effort to resolve this matter. We were asked to respond to you by
today as to whether we would like to participate. | am writing to inform you that my client accepts this
offer to participate in ADR. | have had preliminary discussions with counsel for US EPA and
understand from him that the Agency is also interested in ADR. He indicated that he has separately

communicated that decision to you.

Please let me know if you have questions. Thanks for your assistance in this matter.

Steve Axtell

Stephen J. Axtell, Esq.



Thompson Hine LLP

2000 Courthouse Plaza, NE
10 West Second Street
Dayton, OH 45402-1758
(voice) 937.443.6877

(fax) 937.443.6805

steve.axtell@thompsonhine.com



